
A Successful Sixth Form Showcase -  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

It was my privilege this week to speak at our JC6 Open Evening alongside  

Director of KS5, Ms Paterson. We were joined by hundreds of visitors who came 

to hear about our outstanding sixth form opportunities and wide range of  A 

Level and BTEC Level 3 courses. There was a fantastic atmosphere at the event, with guests  

commenting on how much they enjoyed the experience. Our students shone through once again,  

supporting the event by giving out subject information, guiding visitors and sharing an insight into their 

post 16 experience. If you were unfortunately unable to attend the event, then I encourage you to book 

a tour to see JC6 in action during the day and to visit our website to apply online.   
 

Attendance is extremely important and the correlation between high attendance and high achievement 

is clear. Every day matters as we support our students to build a brighter future. Therefore, this week we have announced our 

ΨNovember Attendance ChallengeΩ to celebrate students who achieve 100% attendance. We understand that the continued presence 

of COVID-19 within our community means that 100% attendance in school is not always possible and have put measures in place to 

ensure that students required to self isolate can still take part, as well as ensuring that we continue to celebrate students with a  

commitment to improved attendance. I hope that this challenge motivates students and allows us to celebrate their commitment to 

learning. Every second in the classroom is precious and we want to maximise this.    
 

I hope you all have an enjoyable and safe weekend filled with Bonfire Night and Diwali celebrations. 

Best wishes, aǎ IƛŎƪƳŀƴΣ IŜŀŘ ƻŦ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  

Friday 5th November 2021  

Mrs Wilson, Year Leader of Year 8, held a 
celebration assembly on Friday morning 
with her year group in the main hall.  

After an initial Ψpause for thoughtΩ to get 
students thinking and ready for the day 
of learning ahead, Mrs Wilson moved on 
to celebrating the achievements of her 
Year 8 tutor groups.  

PRIDE points were the first achievement 
to be recognised, with an impressive Year 
8 total to date of... 18,160! 8MAT are  
leading the way, having collected 3,485!  

Mrs Wilson then shared the tutor group 
with the top PRIDE points in each of our 
five categories — shown on the right. 
 
Year 8 also celebrated improved attend-
ance this week, with all tutor groups seeing an increase over the last week.  
 

Finally, Mrs Wilson closed the assembly by advertising upcoming enrichment opportunities for Year 8 to get involved in.              
Opportunities include a Friday Lunchtime Board Game Club in D20 and two new clubs—Art and Craft Club and Gardening Club. 
Students interested in joining these clubs were  
encouraged to see Mrs Wilson.          ²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŜŜƪ ¸ŜŀǊ уΗ  
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Year 8 Celebration Assembly  
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On Thursday evening we 
were delighted to host our 
post-16 Open Evening at 
JC6. The event had 
impressive attendance 
from start to finish and 
staff were thrilled to once 
again be able to showcase 
the outstanding  
opportunities available to 
students at JC6 during a 
face to face event.   

Guests were welcomed in 
Reception before making 
their way to the Library 
where they received our 
latest prospectus before heading over to our  
dedicated Post-16 Centre.  

Subject and extra curricular stalls gave visitors an 
insight into life at JC6 and information about the 
wide range of A Level and BTEC Level 3 courses on 
offer. Prospective students and their families spent 
time enjoying performances in the Drama Studio, 
musical interludes in Cafe6 and experiments in the 
Science labs, as well as listening to one of five talks 
led by Ms Hickman, Head of School and Ms Paterson, 
Director of KS5. During the talks, two of our students 
shared their aspirations, including attending elite 
universities and an apprenticeship at JP Morgan.  

The event was a wonderful celebration of what 
makes our sixth form such a supportive and  
successful environment, with student ambassadors 
on hand to direct guests, share their experiences on 
subjects stalls and to talk about what it really means 
to be a JC6 student.  

Following the event staff received feedback  
thanking them, commenting that the event was 
Ψinformative and friendlyΩ and helped  
students with their post 16 decision making.  

The night reflected what our new year 12 students 
can expect here at JC6: support, aspiration and  
success. 
 

 

/ƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ hǇŜƴ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎΚ  
5ƻƴΩǘ Ƴƛǎǎ ƻǳǘ - ōƻƻƪ ŀ ǘƻǳǊ ƻŦ W/с ǘƻŘŀȅΗ  

Call: 01455 632183 or email 
jhall@hajc.leics.sch.uk  

Open Evening Showcases Outstanding  

Post-16 Opportunities  

https://www.jc6.co.uk/page/?title=Prospectus&pid=24
mailto:jhall@hajc.leics.sch.uk


7ASP1 Spencer  

7ASP2 Elliot  

7BSP1 Sophie  

7BSP2 Harry  

8ASP1 Grace  

8BSP1 Jack  

8BSP2 Alfie  

9ASP1 Lilliya  

9BSP1 Keira-Lee  

9BSP2 Vesela  

102SP1 Rachel  

11DSP1 Jess  

7AFR1 Josh  

7BFR1 Paris  

7BFR2 Jaiden  

8A1FR1 Logan  

8A2FR2 Ravi  

8BFR1 Sabine  

9AFR1 Brice  

9AFR2 Grace  

9BFR1 Joshua  

102FR1 Nancy  

11DFR1 Amelia  

Modern Foreign Languages October Stars 

The following students have demonstrated PRIDE values in lessons and in their work throughout October. ²Ŝƭƭ 5ƻƴŜΗ  

aƛǎǎ aŜƭƻŘȅΣ aC[ ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ  

This week, we were pleased to launch our ΨbƻǾŜƳōŜǊ !ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ /ƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΩ. With the onset of colder mornings, 
earlier darkness in the afternoon and a long term up until Christmas, we are keen to keep our students motivated 
and attending so that valuable learning time is not lost.  

Students who have 100% attendance during November όǎŜƭŦ ƛǎƻƭŀǝƻƴ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƎƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ /h±L5  
ƎǳƛŘŜƭƛƴŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻǳƴǘŜŘ ŀǎ ΨǇǊŜǎŜƴǘΩ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜΩύ, will be entered into a prize draw for a £25 Amazon gift 
voucher, with two gift vouchers available per year group.  Alongside the challenge for 100% attendance, we will 
also continue to celebrate improved attendance within each year group. 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŎƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŘ ŀ ƭŜǧŜǊ ŦǊƻƳ tǳōƭƛŎ IŜŀƭǘƘ ǊŜƎŀǊŘƛƴƎ ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

November Attendance Challenge Announced 

Applications to join JC6 
in 2022 are now open! 

 

/ƭƛŎƪ ƘŜǊŜ ǘƻ ŀǇǇƭȅΗ  

https://www.hinckleyacademy.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=228&type=pdf
https://www.jc6.co.uk/applynow

